


C. 1998 financial status. Cash budgeting difficulties due to discrepancy
between income projected by bond counsel and project consultants and the actual tax revenues
being received from the County. After extended discussion, it was MSC (Hotchkiss,
Bernasek) to approve the estimated cash budgets.

5. New Secretary/Treasurer. Board member Mike Ransom has resigned and a new
Secretary/Treasurer is needed. It was MSC (Bernasek, Groves) to appoint Steve Hotchkiss to
fill the vacancy.

6. Adjournment. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m.




